



Office of Emergency Management (OEM)

Milwaukee County

Christine Westrich, Director OEM Lesley Simley, Manager 911 Communications

11.12.2015

Chief of Police, Edward A. Flynn City of Milwaukee Police Department Police Administration Building, 749 West State Street Milwaukee, WI 53233

RE:

Execution of the Option Term of the Intergovernmental Agreement for Police Services between the City of

Milwaukee and County of Milwaukee

Dear Chief Flynn:

The County of Milwaukee respectfully requests to execute the Option Term of two-years commencing on January 1, 2016 and terminating on January 1, 2018 for services related to the Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) for cellular 911 emergency calls.

An agreement of extension is contingent upon County Board approval of an Amendment to the IGA in the December cycle; of which I am confident will be achieved.

The compensation for such services shall extend the fee structure published in the original Intergovernmental Agreement of a 2% escalator, thereby making the County's payment to the City of Milwaukee in the 2016 calendar year a total of \$491,339 and the 2017 payment \$501,166.

The County of Milwaukee sincerely appreciates the collaborative efforts of the Milwaukee Police Department with OEM in discovering efficiencies and enhanced partnership in our 911 call taking and command center capabilities.

Please contact Christine Westrich, Director OEM at (414) 278-4751 with any questions or concerns. (email: christine.westrich@milwaukeecountywi.gov)

Sincerest regards,

Christine Westrich Director, OEM

cc:

Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive

Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive Joel Plant, Chief of Staff, Milwaukee Police Department

Colleen Foley, Deputy Corporation Counsel

Lesley Simley, Manager, OEM 911 Communications

